
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Manor Road 
Crowle 

North Lincolnshire 
DN17 4ET 

 01724 710312 
Website: www.crowleprimaryschool.com 
 admin@crowleprimaryacademy.co.uk  

 
Headteacher : Rhonda Blakemore 

Deputy Headteacher: Erica Fawcett  

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 5 Swimming lessons 2023 
 
The details for the swimming lessons for the year 5 children are as follows.  These lessons form part of 
the National Curriculum and it is compulsory that all children take part.   
 
This year the sessions will be starting on June 7th, 8th, 9th, 14th, 15th 16th, 21st and 22nd.   The sessions 
are held at Axholme North swimming pool and commence at 1.15pm. Children will walk to and from 
the pool with staff. Each lesson will be for one hour and children will return to school approximately 
3pm.  
 
All children will require their own swimming costume (preferably trunks rather than shorts and full 
costume rather than bikinis) and a towel, which should be carried in a waterproof container (PE Bag 
or plastic carrier bag).  Children, especially those with long hair, may also wear a swimming cap and 
are advised not to wear jewellery on swimming days (earrings, watches), as there is no safe place to 
leave them.   
 
Children who use inhalers should take an inhaler to the poolside where they will be available should 
there be an emergency. The school needs to be informed of any other medical problems that could 
put a child at risk (e.g. Epilepsy etc.) if we are not already aware.  Any child suffering from verruca 
infections will only be allowed in the pool if wearing verruca socks, which can be obtained from the 
chemist. 
 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the office on 710312. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mrs. Rhonda Blakemore  
Headteacher 

 


